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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

The VEA Fund Recommends Jennifer Boysko in Special Election for Senate
District 33

The VEA Fund for Children and Public Education today announced its recommendation of Del. Jennifer
Boysko in Senate District 33’s special election. The special election is being held to fill the vacancy left by
former Sen. Jennifer Wexton's election to the United States Congress.

“Our members have always been able to count on Delegate Boysko to support investments in public
education and they believe we can continue to count on her to do what’s best for

our public schools, our students, and our education employees.” said Jim Livingston, President of the
Virginia Education Association.

“The upcoming General Assembly session presents an amazing opportunity to improve and secure a
better future for public education in our Commonwealth, and our students and educators will need
friends of education in office more than ever,” Livingston continued. “With that in mind, VEA members
are proud to recommend a champion of public education such as Jennifer Boysko in this special
election.”

The VEA Fund is supported solely by voluntary contributions from Association members and others. VEA
does not contribute dues dollars to support candidates.

For further information, contact:
John O’Neil, VEA Communications, 804-873-8316, joneil@veanea.org




